Roll up at Wey Valley
with disciplines and head building

Saturday 8th February 2020
10am - 12 noon

This is not just for Surrey Squad players -
ALL bowlers are welcome. Sorry B team
players but this is the only date on the
Surrey diary that I’'m also available.

If possible, please confirm if you are able to
attend - need numbers as we will be
supplying tea, coffee and biscuits.

Nigel Goss
Home: 01276 453525
Mobile: 07592 654935

nigelgoss12@icloud.com



